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UIL Holdings Corporation
157 Church Street
New Haven, CT 06506-0901

Phone 203.499.2000

December 19, 2012

Mr. Robert Stein

Chairman

The Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 433: The United Illuminating Company’s Application
for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need
for the Proposed Shelton Substation at 14 Old Stratford Road,
Shelton, CT

Dear Chairman Stein:

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50/ (b), on September 20,
2012, The United Illuminating Company (“UI” or the “Company”)
provided notice of its intent to submit an application to the Connecticut
Siting Council (the “Council”) to abutting property owners. The notice
was sent by certified mail to the following persons:

Edith and Nathaniel Wells, 656 Bridgeport Avenue, Shelton, CT

680 Bridgeport Avenue LLC, 656 Bridgeport Avenue, Shelton, CT

Mary Ellen Samultuski, Derby/Shelton Rotary, PO Box 224, Shelton, CT
Widewaters New Castle LLC, 5786 Widewaters Parkway, Dewitt, NY
Welkin Inc., 34 Blueberry Lane, Shelton, CT

Royal B. Wells, Estate of Lovisa Wells, 34 Blueberry Lane, Shelton, CT

Return receipts have been received from all addressees.

In addition, as discussed in the Company’s response to Interrogatory CSC-
1, the Company is not formally proposing its Trap Falls substation at 102
Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT as an alternative for the Council’s
consideration. However, because this site was identified in the
Company’s site selection study (Appendix H to the Application) and is
technically feasible, and has been identified as a possible alternative, the
Company also provided notice of its intent to submit an application to
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property owners abutting 102 Armstrong Road. The notice was sent to the
following persons:

The City of Shelton, 54 Hill Street, Shelton, CT

Ralph and Rosemarie Zullo, 118 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT
Miguel and Maria Maldonado, 27 Partridge Lane, Shelton, CT
Samir and Swati Bidja, 128 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT
Vladimir and Almaz Orduz, 86 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT
Gilman and Patricia Lebelle, 99 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT
CL&P, Property Tax Department, PO Box 270, Hartford, CT
Sergio and Elisabete Esteves, 103 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT
Doo Keun and Hong Yoon Kim, 95 Armstrong Road, Shelton, CT

Return receipts have been received from all addressees other than Sergio
and Elisabete Esteves and Doo Keun and Hong Yoon Kim.

A copy of the form letter and copies of the return receipts are provided in
Attachment 1 to this letter.

If you have any questions about this filing, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 203-499-2422.

Very truly yours,

Ay

Bruce/L. McDermott

Managing Counsel — Operations

UIL Holdings Corporation

As Agent for The United Illuminating Company

Enclosures




